June 7, 2024

Congressman Neal Dunn Congressman Austin Scott
District 2, Florida District 8, Georgia

US House of Representatives US House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515
Congressman Matt Gaetz Congressman Sanford Bishop, Jr.
District 1, Florida District 2, Georgia

US House of Representatives US House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515

Congresswoman Kat Cammack
District 3, Florida

US House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative,

We are writing to ask you to cosponsor Amendments #368 and #404 that were filed for
consideration as amendments to the National Defense Authorization Act.

These bipartisan amendments are important for addressing high levels of PFAS contamination
found on nearby military installations. Amendment 368 requires the Department of Defense
(DoD) to make information on PFAS contamination and cleanup available to communities.

Amendment 404 instructs DoD to stop PFAS from spreading to offsite drinking water sources,
rivers, and lakes. A summary of the amendments is included in the Enclosure to this letter.

Protection from PFAS “forever chemicals” is an urgent priority for drinking water and for lakes,
rivers, and streams used for fishing, hunting, and recreation.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

SIGNED



